From: Lithgow City Council

Sent: Wed, 10 Mar 2021 09:19:45 +1100

To: Technology One Connect

Subject: FW: Possible Acquisition of WW?2 Artillery Piece.
#ECMBODY

Amy Tamasauskas | Records officer

Records | Lithgow City Council
Phone: (02) 6354 9999 | Fax: (02) 6351 4259

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 9 March 2021 1:13 PM

To: Lithgow City Council <council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Possible Acquisition of WW2 Artillery Piece.

To Lithgow Council,

With regard to the request from Lithgow RSL for the Council to purchase the World War 2
Artillery piece.

I personally am in favor of the idea as it will further recognise the service of the Men and
Women of the Australian Defence Force to our country.

As for the placement either Queen Elizabeth Park or the Small Arms Factory would be a
suitable location.
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